
Dancer of the Month!!!  ALIYAH 

WHITE!!!  Aliyah is improving my 

leaps and bounds because of her 

determination to get better 

technically, as well as her 

wonderful attendance.  She is 

attentive in class and applies 

corrections when they are given 

to her!  She is also a truly 

respectful young lady to her 

instructors!  Keep it up ALIYAH!!  

The sky is the limit for you! 
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AUDITIONS                                 

                           
 

Volunteer Sign up 

You can now register to volunteer 

for recital.  The link is on the 

“Recital Page” on the website.  Let 

us know if you have any questions. 

 

TICKET SALES 

Ticket Sales will be in May for 

the June Recital.  Volunteer 

ticket sales begin May 13th, and 

regular ticket sales May 27th. 

Remember:  If you volunteer you 

are able to buy your tickets 2 

weeks before everyone else.  

Recital will be at Greenway High 

School again this year.  

Recital T-shirts 

In a week or so I will be sending 

out a link to buy recital t-shirts if 

you would like one.  The title this 

year is “Changing Tides”!!    

 

DADS DANCE!!!! 

Dad’s dance rehearsals will be 

on Monday nights from 7:15-8:15 

starting next week, the 8th. Our 

first meeting will be tonight April 

1st!!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Company Auditions 

Auditions for next year’s 

company will be held April 

19th.  Come in and sign the 

sheet if you are interested or 

have any questions!! 

 

 

Pre-Registration 

You can now register online 

for our summer classes and 

camps, as well as for the 

24-25 Season! This will be 

our 25th Anniversary as a 

studio here in Anthem!  

There are many options for 

some new classes, as well 

as some new teachers 

joining our dance family!!  

More info about them soon!! 

 SPACE IS LIMITED so 

make sure you get 

registered for summer as 

soon as possible to get a 

spot!!  Let us know if you 

have any questions.   

Remember if you pre-

register it is $5 cheaper than 

if you wait for August!!!  

APRIL 2024!! 

4111 W. Innovative Dr.  

623-587-9063 

http://www.dmdaaz.com/

